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This week, in English, we have been continuing to write our own Hogwarts stories. 

We have been very motivated and have, so far, produced some brilliant stories, 

applying our grammar skills and creativity well. 

In Maths, we have been challenging our understanding of 2D shape and drawing 

angles by learning to draw regular 2D shapes and different triangles accurately. Next 

week, we will be focusing on 3D shape. 

We have been learning about the Maya this week, locating Central American 

countries on a map and finding out how their location affects the climate. Next 

week, we will be preparing, cooking and tasting a selection of Mesoamerican foods. 

Alongside this, we have completed our Mayan style clay tiles and will display them 

together.  

 

Reminders: 

Home learning share: Tuesday 23rd May at 3pm 

Mathletics home learning 

Please continue to practise spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 times a 

week. 

Harry Potter trip permission slips to be returned by Monday 5th June. 

Advanced date warning: our end of project presentation of learning will be on 

Wednesday 12th July. More details to follow. 
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